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Calling All Generous Souls 

TEACHERS & SUPERVISORS 

If you have six months to give to char-

ity why not come to India? We need six 

volunteers at all times to teach at Veritas 

Academy and to help at the priory (men) 

or at the girls‘ orphanage (ladies). Appli-

cants must be 21 or older, good practicing 

Catholics and ready for hard work! Just 

send an email to sspxindia@gmail.com. 

India will change your life.... 

Donations to the Indian Mission 

Please do not send cash. 

 Australia : please make cheques to ―The Society of St. Pius X‖ in AUD with a note, ―for the Indian Mission‖ and send to: 
The Indian Mission, c/o 20 Robin Crescent, WOY WOY, NSW 2256 , Australia. 

 USA : please make cheques payable to ―SSPX‖ in USD with a note, ―for the Indian Mission‖ and send to: 
Regina Coeli House, 11485 N. Farley Road, Platte City, MO 64079, USA. 

 UK : please make cheques payable to ―The Society of St. Pius X‖ in GBP and send to: 
The Indian Mission, c/o 5 Fox Lane, Leicester LE1 1WT, U.K.  

 India : for cheques of more than USD 30 in any currency, please make payable to ―Bright Social Service Society‖ and send to:  
Priory of the Most Holy Trinity; 8A/3 Seevalaperi Road, Annie Nagar, Palayamkottai, TN 627002, India 

 All Other Countries : please make cheques payable to ―SSPX‖ in any currency with a note, ―for the Indian Mission‖ and send to: 
Priesterbruderschaft St. Pius X, Menzingen, 6313, Switzerland. 

Donations to the Asian Missions in general  

can be sent to this address, or write to us for bank details: 

St Pius X Priory, 286 Upper Thomson Road, Singapore 574402 Tel.:[65] 6459 0792 Fax [65] 6459 3591  

Email: district@sspxasia.com    Website: www.sspxasia.com  

eAPOSTLE 
Sign-up for the e-mail Apostle instead. 

and save us USD1.00 each time. 

sspxindia@gmail.com  

Catechumen Rama Lakshmi is a rather shy member of the kindergarten at Veritas Academy.  

 

OUR LADY OF VICTORY BOYS’ SCHOOL, MANILA 

Can you sponsor a student? 

After many years of  praying and planning, on 13th June we opened our first boys‘ board-
ing school in Manila, Philippines. 

It is a must for the SSPX future vocations and solid Catholic families. We have started 
with 14 boys in the first two grades of high school.  Our students come from our various 
Philippines Mass Centres.  We are looking for sponsors for those who cannot afford the 
full tuition and boarding fees which are USD $2000 per year, or $200/month.  ―God 
loveth a cheerful giver!‖ (St Paul)  Contact Fr. MacPherson, the Headmaster for de-
tails:   macp@sspx.net .                      With the assurance of our prayers.  Fr. D. Couture 

mailto:macp@sspx.net

